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In April, a famous Honduran actor, Juan Carlos “Chapiz” came out to 
Micah to perform a monologue and to share his testimony with the guys. 

Everyone loved having him, and he shared a powerful testimony 
that really hit home with many of our guys.



During the boys’ spring break we took one afternoon to visit another 
ministry in the Tegucigalpa area where Nelson and Wilmer’s younger 
siblings live along with about 30 other children. The Micah boys put 

together a soccer training camp for the kids at the ranch.



Kelsey put together an afternoon of team building games 
for the boys and their friends from Villa Linda Miller



D-House team from Houston

The D-house team 
from First Presbyterian 

Church in Houston 
helped us build another 
section of our perimeter 
wall. It is getting so close 

to being finished!



D-House team from Houston
Megan and 

Megan hang 
out with some 

street youth 
in downtown 
Tegucigalpa

Below: The 
D-House shares 
a meal with the 
Timothy guys

Left: The 
D-House men 

smile at the 
Christ statue 
city overlook

Right: Reemy 
hangs out with 
all of the Micah 

Project dogs



Top: A mosquito-borne 
virus, Chikungunya, has 
recently swept through 

VLM and the Micah 
Project. We appreciate 

your prayers for a quick 
recovery for all who 
have contracted it.

Middle: In April we 
celebrated that Noé 

completed one full year 
at Micah and Edward 

finished his second 
year! Here, everyone 

shows how many years 
they have been a part of 

Micah.

Bottom left: Anna 
Rae joined the Micah 
Project as our newest 

missionary

Bottom right: 
Theodore, who has 

been interning at Micah 
for the last 9 months 

returned to the U.S. this 
week to go to college.


